
THE 2018 MOST IMPROVED AIRPORT AWARD 
 
New city leadership has resulted in many improvements for this year’s most improved 
airport winner, which has evolved from a sleepy and sparsely-used, deteriorating facility 
into a growing and vibrant addition to the city’s economic base.  
 
The sponsor had a CIP project programmed for pavement rehabilitation; but 
unfortunately, limited funding forced TxDOT to postpone the project.  Impressively, city 
leadership accepted the news, and remained dedicated to improving their airport 
utilizing city funds, economic development funds, and RAMP Grant funds to do a variety 
of improvements while waiting for their CIP project to be funded.   
 
The city used their local Economic Development Corporation funds to construct a new 24 
x 30-foot metal building to serve as a terminal building with a bathroom and central heat 
and air.  The terminal is now being used for flight instruction. The airport also installed an 
AvGAS fuel system with a credit card reader the past year.   
 
Other improvements the airport has competed include new fencing, relocation of the 
beacon, and drainage improvements.  Additionally, the airport has added a skydiving 
operation with new skydiving center building in the works.    
 
The city used RAMP funds to supplement many of their improvements; spending more 
than their matching share of RAMP funding in FY 2017.  Other improvements were 
funded solely by the city.    
 
It is undeniable that current leadership understands the value of the airport, and 
therefore has been working diligently to ensure the success of the airport and the 
increased economic impact these improvements provide to the community.   
 
Though this airport may be small, the improvements in the past year have set it up for 
success. It is anticipated that a significant number of aircraft owners who have indicated 
a desire to move their planes to this airport will be accommodated in the near future as 
pavement repairs are made and hangars are constructed. The airport’s progress in such a 
short time caught the attention of a project supervisor, who stated “Awesome work by 
the airport’s leadership!  You’re further along than many general aviation airports. And 
like they say, ‘You’re pushing forward.’” 
 
The winner of the 2018 MOST IMPROVED AIRPORT AWARD is Madisonville Municipal 
Airport.  


